
Anne Petrovich

120 Hwy 16

Plymouth, CA  95669

To the TAC Committee,

I live next door to the proposed Pilgrim Rock Quarry. I am in 
opposition to the development of a commercial quarry in the middle of 
a largely rural, residential, and quiet agricultural neighborhood. I agree 
with many of my neighbors, that possible increased noise, ground 
water contamination, water consumption, traffic, air pollution, and 
ground tremors from rock blasting and heavy truck traffic would be 
detrimental to our present life style. One reason why many people 
move to this part of Amador County, is to enjoy the quieter, more 
relaxed atmosphere now experienced.

I understand that every private property owner wants to develop 
their property, either for a recreational or business interest. However, 
when that development causes possible health, environmental, or 
financial injury to surrounding property owners, there must be a 
greater consideration for the community’s concerns. 

As part of the Pilgrim Rock Quarry application review process, I 
hope the Planning Department will carefully address this long list of 
community concerns. I thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, 

Anne Petrovich

A.Petrovich97@yahoo.com


